
NSP Snapshots Study
The NSP Snapshots study aims to identify service use trends and describe service user experiences, 

needs and outcomes of Victorian Needle and Syringe Programs. 

February 2020:

Results from the second one-week snapshot: June 2020

June 2020:

59 service contacts completed survey during 
February 2020 snapshot

21 service contacts completed survey during 
June 2020 snapshot

Results for:

Healthworks Footscray

32% 
have had difficulty 

accessing healthcare due 
to COVID-19 

70%     25%     2%     2%     2%

February 
2020:

June 
2020:

For more info or to contact: https://creidu.edu.au/

Other: cocaine, ketamine, MDMA, mixtures | PIEDs: Performance or Image Enhancing Drugs

Last drug injected:

12% 
of contacts 
identify as 
LGBTIQA+

5% 
identify as Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait 

Islander

46% 
had a parent born 
overseas (one or 

both)

0% 
of those had 

positive 
results

32% 
of contacts had 
been tested for 

COVID-19

71%     <5        <5      <5      <5

36% think drugs are 

harder to access

https://creidu.edu.au/

